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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy waste program - please keep
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:21:42 AM


From: Kelly Teemant <kelly.teemant@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 9:42 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Cc: meteemant@gmail.com <meteemant@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Sandy waste program - please keep
 
Cyndi-
Thank you for hearing our concerns. Yes please feel free to include my email and my
additional thoughts here. 


We do understand some of the other concerns like scavengers and illegal dumping. However
the online dumpster option will be come useless when over loaded with all of the city trying to
schedule a limited number and not waiting for their regular fall and spring pick up like in the
past. If you are to drive to the dump with the new city coupon there is added cost to the
residents (gas and means to transport). Not to mention only providing the dumpsters April to
September will not meet the needs in the fall at all. All of the changes would for sure have a
decrease in cost for the city. If this program does go through will we see a reduction in utilities
or local taxes? My guess is no and the mayor likely has plans to use the funds else where in
the budget. 


On top of the surprising change in the program for our city I think one of the most frustrating
parts about this and how it’s happening is that it feels hidden. We’re pretty aware of our city
and what is going on however this seems like it’s been fast tracked to hide it from the city
residents. No matter what is going to happen with this program since it affects almost every
single resident in Sandy there should be more transparency and communication early on in this
process.


Thank you we appreciate your help and support representing sandy as this issue is discussed.


Kelly and Michael Teemant


From: Kelly Teemant <kelly.teemant@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 6:45 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Cc: meteemant@gmail.com <meteemant@gmail.com>
Subject: Sandy waste program - please keep
 
Cyndi-
We just heard today that Sandy city  is getting rid of their bulk waste fall and spring pick up. This is
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crazy and is such a great program that helps keep Sandy beautiful and clean. Please don’t get rid of
this program My husband and I support the program and don’t want to lose it in our city.


Kelly and Michael Teemant
9106 Peach Blossom Dr.
Sandy Utah 84094
801-560-2324





